
 

 

ATTENTION 

 

Effective July 1, 2018 any 

vehicle using the 

Rockingham/Westminster 

Transfer Station and 

Recycling Drop-Off Facility 

must display a current 

access permit. 

 

Rockingham residents can get their 

permit at no cost at the Rockingham 

Town Office.  Please be prepared to 

show proof of residency. 



 

 

Westminster Residents can get their 

permit at no cost at the Westminster 

Town Office.  Please be prepared to 

show proof of residency. 

 

Other Non-residents may obtain a 

permit by contacting the Rockingham 

Town Office and paying the designated 

fee. 

 

The designated fee is currently $25.00 

for the period of July 1, 2018 – June 

30, 2019. 

 


